
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
September 30, 2020 

 
Via E-mail to lindaleyva07@yahoo.com 

 

Ms. Linda V. Leyva 
P.O. Box 1813 

Kenedy, TX  78119 
 
 Re:  TFSC Complaint No. 20.52; Leyva, Linda V. (FBI; Hair Examination) 

 
Dear Ms. Leyva, 

 
 This letter is to inform you that the referenced complaint was dismissed by commission staff for lack 
of jurisdiction.  Pursuant to Tex. Code Crim. Proc. Art. 38.01, §4-d, the FBI Crime Laboratory is exempt 

from this commission’s jurisdiction and it therefore cannot investigate claims against this entity. 
 

 The complaint was forwarded by commission staff to attorney Gerald Doyle at the Harris County 
Conviction Integrity Unit (“CIU”) for review.  Mr. Doyle responded and let us know that a Case Review 
Form to be completed by Mr. Ramos was sent to him on July 16, 2020.  As of September 23, 2020, the CIU 

had not received the form back from Mr. Ramos.  The CIU will not re-evaluate this case unless Mr. Ramos 
returns the Case Review Form. 

 
 Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions. 
 

 
         Sincerely, 

         Kathryn Adams 

         Kathryn Adams 
         Commission Coordinator 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


